[bookmark: _GoBack]The Muncie Fire Department was informed that some individual Muncie Firefighters are under investigation regarding personal conduct that occurred without the knowledge or permission of the Muncie Fire Department or the City of Muncie. Chief Mead immediately instructed all employees to cooperate fully with the investigation. The Muncie Fire Department has not received any kind of notice that the Department itself is under investigation. Because these allegations against individual employees are currently under investigation, the Muncie Fire Department and the City of Muncie have no further comment at this time, on the advice of legal counsel.
